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January Greetings! 
 

It’s day five of the year 2022 and for those with newly identified or refreshed resolutions, I hope you 
are getting a good start and well on your way. In just two weeks our new semester will be underway, 
filled with the hopes and dreams of our students and the entire campus community at Triton. 

As we begin this new year, I would like to acknowledge and offer my sincere thanks to all of you, 
my campus heroes. You make the magic or as you have heard me say often, you create the shining 
moments in the life of our college community. 

I wish to encourage this momentum to inspire more opportunities for shining moments as we, 
individually and collectively, seek our ideal campus vision - an equitable opportunity for growth 
and success alongside our daily mission work of valuing the individual, educating and serving 
the community. 

We’ve received input from employees across campus of their desire to be recognized for their 
work- and we agree. As part of Goal 2 of the Strategic Plan, we are launching our inaugural Shared 
Values awards this spring. 

Shared values are 5 workplace qualities that guide how we achieve our college’s Mission and Vision. 
These values- Collaboration, Diversity, Integrity, Equity, and Excellence- were chosen by almost 500 
employees in 2020! 

Nominations of employees and teams who exemplify a shared value in their daily work are 
welcomed from all employees. Nomination forms will be coming out from the Professional 
Development Center (PDC) on February 1. Looking forward to your participation. 

 
 

Happy New Year! 
President Moore 
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